
Concrete Estimates 
For 

Fire Department- 7580 N. Form St 

One panel at 6444 W. Broadway 

6 panels at 9418 N. Captains Circle 

 

 

J.S. Concrete – $17,602.87 

Mattingly Concrete- $11,040.00 

Ground Tech-$10,430.00 

 

 Ron and I met with J.S. Concrete on November 16, 2020 at the fire 
department and showed him the broken-down concrete around the two catch 
basins on the north end of the parking lot. We discussed the options for 
replacement, and it was recommended to be done in two pours to not interfere 
with the fire department garage bays. We also discussed on it being 6 inches thick 
with mesh and a quick cure agent to help set the concrete with the low 
temperatures. 

 

 I met with Mattingly Concrete on November 18, 2020 also at the fire 
department, I gave him the same specs that had been discussed with J.S. 
Concrete two days prior, to which he was good with and proceeded with a quote. 

 

 I met with Ground Tech on November 19, 2020 and gave him the same 
specs as I had given the other two contractors. He expressed that pouring at 6 
inches thick it would not hold up to the weight of the fire departments vehicles. 
He gave a quote with an extra 2 inches of concrete, and everything else is the 
same as the previous two quotes. 



 

 


